
 
 

    
 

 
 

  DIVISION OF CONSTRUCTION 

 

 

Montgomery County Public Schools’ (MCPS) Division of Construction is wrapping up the Schematic 

Design phase and beginning the Design Development phase for the Charles W. Woodward High 

School Reopening Project.  In previous work sessions, in which the designs of building and site 

amenities were discussed, we received a lot of helpful feedback and input from various stakeholders 

and agencies.  In an effort to continue school community engagement, we would like to hold another 

school community work session to share how the project is developing, and what has been discussed 

and considered with other agencies.  MCPS extends an invitation to you to participate in this process. 

 

The date and time for the work session is shown below. The work session is scheduled in the evening 

to allow for maximum involvement.    

 

Sign language interpreter services will be provided upon request with notice as far in advance as 

possible, but no less than 5 business days prior to the event.  If you are in need of this service or services 

and aids to participate in this activity, please call Ms. Shiho Shibasaki, project manager, Division of 

Construction, at 240-314-1000 voice; TTY users should call Maryland Relay (711) or email at 

Shiho_C_Shibasaki@mcpsmd.org.  Taking these steps will help us have sufficient time to best meet 

your needs. 

  

Thank you, 

 

 

Design Development for Charles W. Woodward High School 

Reopening Project 

 

 

School Community/PTA Work Session 

 

Date:  Tuesday, January 28, 2020 

Time:  6:30 pm 

Location: Tilden Middle School 

Media Center 

11211 Old Georgetown Road 

Rockville, Maryland 20852 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this process please contact 

Ms. Shiho Shibasaki, project manager, at 240-314-1000 

 


